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Recent Accomplishments 

● ADEPT for 22-23 is half-complete! We have officially wrapped our Preliminary ADEPT 

Cycle for educator evaluation this school year. Our Final Cycle will begin in mid-January. 

 

Our Current Work 

● ADEPT for 22-23 is half-complete! We have officially wrapped our Preliminary ADEPT 

Cycle for educator evaluation this school year. Our Final Cycle will begin in mid-January. 

 

A Look Ahead 

● Mark your calendars! The 1st Annual SCPCSD Recruitment Fair will take place in our 

office on Saturday, March 4th from 10 am-2 pm! We would love for your school to be 

represented in this educator recruitment event. Stay tuned for our Save the Date and 

registration information that will go live the first week of January!  

 

● Annual Reports are due to the District via Epicenter on Jan. 31st. 

 

● Renewal Applications are due to the District on or before Feb. 1st. 

 

● National School Choice Week 2023 is January 22-28, 2023. My SC Education is excited 

to be going back to Columbia on January 25, 2023, for our Statehouse rally. Please take 

a look at this short video (https://youtu.be/2hZeTwLhk10) and, if you are ready to join 

the fun, follow the link for more information and to register your group: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFGgXEfSilNXmkDuWjQoT0j0w7lkLygMM

pVjd3I29911JeAA/viewform 
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